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w  And when she came out again, she took an? other whack at the truck. And then
she came up the field. And the cattle were here--the other ones I had in the pen
there--they were scared to death of her. She started then. She hooked one and then
hooked the other, drive them away. And then she took right for us. And I've--
"Gosh!" I said. She took off. She smashed the fence in between the neighbours, and
they had cattle. And those cattle knew there was something wrong. By gosh, she
took after them. And they scattered.  So, the young fellow's father there, he ran--he
saw her coming. I hollered at him, "Get out of her way!" I said, "She'll go at you!" I
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NOVA SCOTIA  grabbed a piece of 2-by-3, and he was go? ing to confront her with
this. But boy, she'd have none of that--she took after him. Well, he just threw that
and then took off. And it landed in front of her and she struck it with her horns and
drove it right over her back. You know, hit it with her horns.  Well, she went in
through their cattle, and she went around. And he tried to head her off. And I was
hollering at him, "Get away from her. Don't bother with her. Someone's going to get
hurt." So then I thought of it. It was that time of year, you couldn't use a gun, you
know--you couldn't go in the woods with one. So I ran to the phone and I called the
Mounted Police, and I told them that I had a cross cow got away on me, and I
wanted to get her before she hurt somebody, and I have to have permission to use
some rifles. And I said, "She's cross." He said, "Are you sure it isn't a bull?" "Well
now," I said, "I'm not trying to be funny or saucy with you, but I know a bull from a
cow. And I know a cross one from a quiet one. I've got a cross cow, and there's
people picks blueberries, and if she confronts them, she'll hurt somebody." So he
told me, "Take them."  So my gracious, she was on the way. She went over there,
and the old fellow tried to stop her. And she went after him. And he just got through
the fence in time, and she was right behind him. And he jumped in through the pole
fence again, got back in. And then she took off out the wood road.  Well, we didn't
know--you couldn't trust her. She'd waylay you on the road. She'd hide in the
bushes and if she heard you com? ing, she'd come right af? ter you. She wouldn't
run away from you at any time. So anyway--I'11 try to shorten it up as much as I
can, but I'll tell all the detail as I remember it.  We got some guns, and we went
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down to the back there. Gracious. We heard this coming through the  31
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